
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year! We are off to a great start at our pre-school this year!  We will be participating in 

the Chesapeake Family Child Fair on Saturday, January 26.  Please stop by to say hello and see us at 

our table!  We will have a little project for the children to complete and also a little treat for them for 

stopping by.  The Fair will be located at the Annapolis Mall by Crate and Barrel from 10am to 

2pm.  Please tell your neighbors and friends about the Fair so they can see for themselves what 

GREAT things our school offers! 

 

February Fundraiser 

Our fund raiser will begin on February 1 through February 28.  We will be selling My Grandma’s of 

New England Coffee Cakes!  Please ask your family and friends to purchase a delicious coffee cake to 

support our school!  The delicious cakes come in 14 different flavors and can be frozen up to a year.  A 

perfect dessert for your Easter Holiday.  You won't be disappointed.  Order forms will be sent home 

with your child on Friday, February 1. 

 

I will ask our teachers to collect the order forms/payments from you so I can pick them up 

weekly.  Thursday, February 28 will be the final day to place orders. Cakes will be delivered to our 

school the middle of March.  Cakes can also be purchased online on our preschool web site beginning 

Feb.1.  Checks should be made out to the Ss C&H Preschool.  Thank you so much in advance for your 

support and for helping us purchase curriculum needs for our preschool.   

 

 

 



 

Please be sure to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns and I will be sure to get back 

to you as soon as possible.  Maintaining an open line of communication between the Board, Staff and 

Parents is important and my goal for our preschool. 

 

Sending warmest wishes to you and your families for a year filled with peace, hope and good health. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
Marina McNamara 

Ss C&H Preschool Board President 
mcnamara4@aol.com 
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